


A Ribbon of Poppies

A poppy sign on each housefront creating a ribbon
of forever flowering poppies. Please help us realize
our dream by buying an enamel poppy sign.

The Ribbon of Poppies will help us remember those
who fell during World War I, celebrate our freedom
and pass it on to future generations.

It links us to eachother, to our liberators and to the
soldiers who are fighting for peace now. It also links
us to the countless innocent victims of presentday
acts of war.

Every poppy sign allows us to keep telling the sad
and eternal story of war and liberation. It reminds
us of the value of freedom, and our role in guarding
and celebrating it.

Will you help us roll out the Ribbon
of Poppies further ?

Poppy signs are available for € 19.45 each. Please
send an email to info@dorpsraadwelberg.

The signs are also available from the Tourist
Information Steenbergen (Gummaruskerk, Westdam
83, Steenbergen) and the Tourist Information
Brabantse Wal (Markiezenhof, Steenbergsestraat 6,
Bergen op Zoom).

The Ribbon of Poppies is an initiative of Dorpsraad
Welberg and has been made possible with funding
assistance from the Prins Bernhard Cultuurfonds and
the City of Steenbergen and with the cooperation of
Willems Classics B.V.

Facebook: Een Lint van Klaprozen (a Ribbon of Poppies)

The Poppy is the international symbol for Canadian and
A British soldiers, in particular, who fell during both World Wars.
" It is based on the poem “In Flanders Fields” by the Canadian

army doctor John McCrae (1872-1918).



